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Beginnerâ€™s Guide to SolidWorks 2015 â€“ Level II starts where Beginnerâ€™s Guide â€“
Level I ends, following the same easy to read style and companion video instruction, but this
time covering advanced topics and techniques.The purpose of this book is to teach advanced
techniques including sheet metal, surfacing, how to create components in the context of an
assembly and reference other components (Top-down design), propagate design changes with
SolidWorksâ€™ parametric capabilities, mold design, welded structures, and more while
explaining the basic concepts of each trade to allow you to understand the how and why of each
operation.The author uses simple examples to allow you to better understand each command
and environment, as well as to make it easier to explain the purpose of each step, maximizing
the learning time by focusing on one task at a time.This book is focused on the processes to
complete the modeling of a part, instead of focusing on individual software commands or
operations, which are generally simple enough to learn.At the end of this book, you will have
acquired enough skills to be highly competitive when it comes to designing with SolidWorks, and
while there are many less frequently used commands and options available that will not be
covered in this book, rest assured that those covered are most of the commands used every day
by SolidWorks designers.The author strived hard to include the commands required in the
Certified SolidWorks Associate test as listed on the SolidWorks website, and some, as well as
several more.

About the AuthorBurke is an ESRI instructors.
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Chris Moller, “An Excellent Guide for SolidWorks. This is one of the best books on the use of
Solid Works on the market. This observation includes those manuals that can only be purchased
through SolidWorks resellers.I would describe myself as an advanced beginner to moderately
experienced user of SolidWorks. I have purchased many of the other available training books, so
I have a fair idea of what they offer. Here is why I think Reyes's book is the best:The text and
graphics are outstanding. He gives clear directions. The examples are "real world", extensive
and take the reader through the use in depth of many important features of SolidWorks. He gives
the best instruction of part editing & error message recovery I have ever seen. The author has
carefully weeded the text so that you receive essential facts without a lot of confusing and
diverting "chatter".He provides substantial instruction in top down design, where one learns to
edit parts in the context of assemblies. The examples he uses involve the use of powerful
SolidWorks features like the sheet metal tools.I do not think this is a book for experts, but for the
rest of us it is a strong contribution and very much appreciated.I would also highly recommend
Reyes's Beginner's Guide to SolidWorks 2011 -Level I.”

iceage, “CD a must. Needs a more thorough index.”

D. Schultz, “Definitely a good read.. This book was well written with plenty of examples to help
follow along. I purchased for more of a reference to fall back on. Was worth the $. A must have
for anyone new to Camworks Solids.”

udoncat, “Five Stars. Love it”

John Long, “Five Stars. Great-thank you!”

Ken Carlson, “It's great for that. Got this to help transition from Autodesk Inventor. It's great for
that.”

The book by Frank M. Carrano has a rating of  5 out of 4.7. 6 people have provided feedback.
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